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WAPA Says it's Looking into Cause of Yet Another
Power Outage in St. Thomas-St. John District
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WAPA said on Friday that plant personnel were working to determine the cause of two
electrical service interruptions which affected customers in the St. Thomas — St. John
district Friday afternoon and evening.

“We have determined that an issue with temperature control systems on Unit 23 and
another unit tripping offline led to the district-wide service interruption at approximately
2:45 p.m.,” said Clinton T. Hedrington, Jr., chief operating officer of Electric Systems.
WAPA'’s Unit 15, two rental generators, Units 26 and 27, and two of the Wartsila smaller
generators were brought online to facilitate the restoration of service to all customers, the
authority said.
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According to WAPA, Mr. Hedrington said about two hours later, Unit 26 tripped on a fuel
system issue and another rental generator, Unit 27, also tripped, however, Unit 15
remained online avoiding a complete loss of generation capacity at the Randolph Harley
Power Plant. “Plant personnel restarted Unit 27, and together with the Wartsila propane-
fired generators, we restored service to all customers at approximately 6:15 p.m.
Personnel are now reviewing data from the units to determine the cause the trips which
resulted in the outages,” he said.

Executive Director Lawrence J. Kupfer apologized for Friday’s service interruptions
noting that all efforts are being made to bolster the available generation capacity at the
Harley power plant in order to bring about more stability and reliability.

“We should have Unit 23 back online later tonight, and Unit 25 available by early
Saturday.” Unit 25 has been undergoing scheduled maintenance.
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